Jerry Bohnsack

From: giles@radtkeservicellc.com

Sent: Wednesday, April 9, 2025 4:.02 PM

To: Jerry Bohnsack; Todd Roggenkamp

Cc: Joe Zierden; 'Pelican Township'

Subject: RE: Pelicans township -Breezy Point roads
Attachments: Pelican Township Edgewater Road-signed.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Jerry

Here is the low bid AB quote, | have not sent it since | am waiting on confirmation if you formally accept
that $21,630.45

Knife River was 98K total

Thanks

Giles Radtke

g

Better People. Better Service.

Mail: PO Box 443 | Brainerd, MN 56401
Physical MN: 13176 State Hwy 25 | Brainerd, MN 56401
Physical ND: 12483 22C STNW | Watford City, ND 58854

Office: 218-454-1035 | Cell: 218-839-9182 | Email: giles@radtkeservicellc.com

From: Jerry Bohnsack <jbohnsack@cityofbreezypointmn.us>

Sent: Tuesday, April 8, 2025 2:36 PM

To: Giles Radtke <giles@radtkeservicellc.com>; Todd Roggenkamp <troggenkamp@cityofbreezypointmn.us>
Cc: Joe Zierden <jzierden@cityofbreezypointmn.us>

Subject: RE: Pelicans township -Breezy Point roads

Giles
We have been planning for the Breezy Point portion of the improvement to Edgewater- 2025 project.

lerry

From: Giles Radtke <giles@radtkeservicellc.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 8, 2025 2:22 PM




